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Wedding anniversary celebrations at Bromley Park Care Home

On Monday 26 September Derek and Daphne celebrated their 58th wedding anniversary with us at Bromley Park Care

Home. 

It was made extra special for Derek's wife as our team helped to support Derek with buying a card and flowers for her, and

our kitchen team made the couple a beautiful cake.

Daphne was so surprised and thankful for such a super day of celebrations.

Huge congratulations to a very special couple.

 

 


